
 
 
 
 

 General Underground LLC 
PO Box 315 

Lake Helen, FL 32744 
Office: (352) 493-7782 

Fax: (352) 493-7785 
 
 
 
To: Scott Schultz                                                                                             February 18th, 2025 
 
Here is the requested pricing for the City of Green Cove Springs, N. CR 209 Water Main Crossing. 
  
Mobilization / Demobilization                            1 LS              @ $12,000.00               = $12,000.00 
   
12” HDPE Water Main                                    250 LF              @ $150.00 LF              = $37,500.00 
 
Tie Into Existing Main NW Corner                   1 EA               @ $10,800.00               = $10,800.00 
 
12” Tapping Sleeve & Valve SW Corner           1 EA              @ $12,000.00               = $12,000.00 
 
Pressure Test / Chlorinate Bac-T                        1 LS              @ $6,000.00                  = $ 6,000.00 
   
Cut, Cap Plug Existing 12” Crossing                 1 LS              @ $6,000.00                  = $ 6,000.00 
 
 Grout Fill 12” WM                                            1 LS              @ $9,000.00                  = $ 9,000.00  
 
Total                                                                                                                                   $93,300.00 
 
Included: 
 
HDPE Fusion included for drill work. 
 
Excluded: 
 
Bore mud disposal site, (Must be within 5 miles of jobsite), water source, surveys, soil testing, pressure testing, 
any welding wire lining river crossing, asphalt removal & restoration, or concrete removal & restoration, sod or 
grass seeding or any possible soft digs in pavement. Price does not include MOT, ARVs, Layout and As-builts. 
Stabilized rig site by prime contractor. Other exclusions include any permits and/or notifications of regulatory 
agencies which may be required, must be obtained by others prior to commencement of work. 
 
NOTE: Work shall commence upon receipt of completed project information documents. If a Bond is required, 
add 2.0% to the total. 
 
Thank You for the opportunity to bid this project and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Please feel free to contact Chris Brown with any questions or concerns @ (305) 498-9433. 


